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September 2, 2021
Our preschool and kindergarten students started their school year on Wednesday.  We want to welcome Lillian, William, Hazel, Maxwell, Laney, Bella, Evelyn, Calliope, Avery, Ambrose, Alyssa, Skyla, Sierra, Reece, Francis and Kellen.  We are so glad you are here!
It is that time of year again!  Marathon kick off  is tomorrow; Marathon packets will be sent home in the family folders on Friday.  The Marathon itself will be held on Friday, Oct. 15th.  (This is a change from the original school calendar.)
There will be no school on Monday, Sept 6th for Labor Day.  We look forward to seeing all of your smiling faces on Tuesday!
Our next school Mass is Wednesday, Sept. 8th  at 10:30am.   The 5th and 6th grade students will be leading us.  Please plan to come and celebrate the Mass with all of us!  I would just like to issue a gentle reminder that students are expected to dress up a bit for Mass.  The purpose of this to remind us that we are spending time in a holy place while preparing to receive our Lord.  The St. Edward School Handbook states:  “Appropriate clothing for Mass days will be a collared shirt with dress slacks/khakis, skirts or dresses.”  
We are planning to have a St. Edward School float in the Boxelder Bug Days Parade on Sunday, Sept 12th.  The parade begins at 1 pm and we will be sending permission forms home in the family folder tomorrow.  If you would like to help with float preparations, please call the school office.

Photoworks will be here on Thursday, September 16th for school photos.  
Beginning on Oct. 3, there will be Catechesis of the Good Shepherd classes offered for 3 – 7 year old children after 8:30 am Mass every Sunday.  During Catechesis of Good Shepherd time, the CCW will be offering coffee and rolls in the Knights of Columbus Hall; adults will also have the opportunity to learn and share about their faith.  Children in grades 4-12 will also be able to sing and play in a youth choir.  More information will follow in the coming weeks.

The education committee approved another change to our school calendar.  Christmas break will be held from Wednesday, December 22nd, 2021 – Tuesday, January 5th, 2022.  This change allows for two more vacation days for students.     

We have had some confusion regarding the hot luch program.  Meals are FREE again this year.  According to the regulations of the program, the initial meal is given at no charge, however we must charge for seconds.  The cost for seconds is $1.  An additional milk is $.35.  Please call the office if you have any questions.

Kindergarten – 8th grade Tuition billing has been completed.  Preschool billing will occur at the end of each month.  If you have applied for or intend to apply for scholarships, please know that we will be applying awards to your statement in September.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the office.
May God Bless,





Mrs. Garvey
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